Dear Parent/Guardian

The Experience ITE Programme (EIP) is designed for Secondary 2 Normal (Technical) students to experience ITE’s
Hands-on, Minds-on, Hearts-on™ education and be immersed in the authentic learning environments.

Through the EIP, students are given the opportunity to explore a range of meaningful and practical projects to help instil
interest in skills and gain more insights to shape future careers in skills-related professionals.

This programme is compulsory. Your child/ward will be visiting ITE College East to understand the educational
opportunities and pathways that are catered for them.

This programme will be conducted at ITE College East as stated in the schedule below:

Date: 28 February 2023, Tuesday
Time: 8.00 a.m to 4.30 p.m

Students will report to school as usual. Two-way transport will be provided and students will be dismissed upon their
return to school.

Students are advised to bring some money for purchase of food for lunch at the canteen or they can bring their own
snacks.

For clarifications, please contact me (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools. gov.sg) at Tel: 6443 6848.
Thank you for supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.
Yours faithfully

Ms Lorraine Ng
HOD/CCE



